

18  August 

We hope all families are enjoying the summer holidays.  
We will update our website with further details from the Department of Education  before school reopens on Monday 31 August.   
In the meantime, here are a few reminders: 

School starts on Monday 31 August for Junior Infants to First Class.  Early Start will begin the following day.   Like last year, we will continue with the staggered starting and finishing times to reduce crowding in the yard.
Our school safety measures will carry on next year. 
The school office will be open every day from Monday 23 August.   Please knock on Jackie’s window if you would like to pay for books or buy crests and ties. 
Early Start: no charge
Junior Infants: €60.
Senior Infants and First: €55.  
We have a few places  available in Early Start, Junior Infants and Senior Infants.     
Our website will be updated  when revised Department of Education  Return to School guidance is sent  to schools. 



